
	

Autumn/Winter 2017  

NEWSLETTER 

		 			  
 

 

We hope that you all enjoyed your first few weeks back at school. Its lovely to see our new children 
settling in so well. It has been a busy few weeks with Halloween and Bonfire Night. Before we know 
it, Christmas will soon be here! 

This term we have already looked at where we live, and the different festivals that we celebrate.    
We are now exploring Autumn, searching within the school grounds for autumnal treasures.                 
We will then lead on to Christmas and start practicing our play.  

Please look at the dates below, and look out for letters in your child’s tray as there are lots of things 
happening over the coming weeks. As always, we welcome any support from Parents and Carers, 
especially for our fundraisers. If you think you may be able to give some time to help, it is always 
greatly appreciated.  

This coming Friday is all about Children in Need. Please dress your child in spotty clothes and bring 
a £1 donation. All proceeds from the School and Pre-School go to the BBC Children in Need Charity. 

We are holding a fundraising event at the Co-op store in St Austell later this month, where we will 
bag packing and collecting with buckets to raise money for the Pre-School. There will also be a 
Tombola. If you are able to help, please let Michelle know. 

 

 

 



KEY DATES  
 

Friday 17th November- Children in Need. 	
Saturday 25th November- Gorran Pre-School at the Co-op. 

Friday 1st December– Trip out to choose our Christmas Tree and decorate. 

Tuesday 12th December- Santa’s Sleigh in Gorran Haven (look out for further details). 

Wednesday 13th December – Christmas Lunch & Christmas Jumper Day 

18th&19th December- Pre-School Christmas Nativity Play 

Wednesday 20th December- Christmas Party and last day of term. 

 

Back to School Thursday 4th January 2018 

 


